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26th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas Nativity – Wednesday 18th December 2019 (for Parents and Carers of 
Reception Classes) 
 
Christmas Nativity – Thursday 19th December 2019 (for Parents and Carers of 
Year 1 Classes) 
 
On Wednesday 18th December and on Thursday 19th December, the children of 
Ashmole Primary School will be performing their Christmas Nativity to our parents in 
our hall. The children will need to come in promptly on these days (8.50am) dressed 
in their Nativity costumes and have a labelled bag with their school uniform in, to 
change later.  
 
Parents can wait in the Community Room or outside in the plaza while we prepare 
the children in the hall. Parents can then go to our hall from 9.30am and the show will 
commence soon after. Thank you for your patience while waiting. The Nativity should 
last for about 45 minutes. We have enough seating to accommodate grandparents as 
well, as long as the school office has been notified in advance. It is important that if 
any younger siblings attend the show they remain seated and we request that 
everyone’s main focus is the Reception and Year One children so that they can shine 
on the stage. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to the Christmas Nativity, please see the class 
teacher and they will happily assist you. 
 
We are happy for parents to take photos and video of the school show for 
personal use but request that these images are not put online (please also 
avoid flash). Please do not obstruct anyone’s view when taking any pictures. 
Thank you for your understanding. We will take photos and video of the event, 
which will be available on DVD for our parents after the holiday. There will be a 
brief chance at the end of the show to congratulate the children individually 
and for a few photos/ farewells, time permitting. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of our parents, carers and grandparents at the 
Christmas Show. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mr Chris Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 


